
PORTSMOUTH SCHOOL BOARD HOLIDAY DINNER DECEMBER 16, 2011 

PORTSMOUTH HIGH SCHOOL      PORTSMOUTH, NH 

DATE:  THURSDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2011   TIME: 6:00PM [or thereafter]  

 
 

The Portsmouth School Board will be attending a holiday dinner at Portsmouth High School on 

December 16
th

, 2011. This is a Non-Meeting in accordance with RSA 91-A: 2 (3), “a social 

encounter not intended for the purpose of discussing or acting upon official matter”, and is not 

open to the public. 


